
 
 

 

 

 

 
College Credit for WFS Conference Attendance! 
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College students – here's a chance to get college credit for a futures course that integrates 
attendance at the World Future Society 2008 conference! 
 
Anne Arundel Community College is offering the three credit hour course, FTR-100, Exploring 
the Future.  Section 840 is a hybrid course that integrates attendance at the World Future 
Society Conference in Washington, D.C. (July 25-28) and online course modules before and 
after the conference.  Student projects will integrate conference experiences.  The course 
provides an opportunity to investigate the future in a changing world.  Using tools and 
perspectives across fields of study and cultures, students expand foresight and build the future.  
The professor is Dr. Stephen F. Steele, Institute for the Future @ AACC (www.aacc.edu/future), 
and the six-week course will run from July 7 through August 12, 2008. 
 
To sign up for FTR-100, section 840, students must register at Anne Arundel Community 
College in Arnold, Maryland, USA.  Registrants must pay regular tuition and fees as well as 
course books plus a $100 student conference fee (paid directly to the World Future Society after 
course registration).  Students are personally and financially responsible for travel, lodging and 
meals to and from the conference.  Additional information is available at 
http://www.aacc.edu/search/course/crs_sect.cfm?courseId=47978&termId=27  
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